
From: Jerrom, Charlie <Charlie.Jerrom@southwark.gov.uk>  
Sent: Friday, April 12, 2024 4:13 PM 
To:  
Cc: Heron, Andrew <Andrew.Heron@southwark.gov.uk>; Moore, Ray 
<Ray.Moore@southwark.gov.uk>; Regen, Licensing 
<Licensing.Regen@southwark.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: New Premises Licence, Arch 146 Eagle Yard, Hampton Street, 
London, SE1 6SP Ref: 882681 

Dear Irina , 

Thank you for your email, Trading Standards as a responsible authority now 
withdraw their representations on the basis of the email below.  

I will arrange a date to visit and drop of the hard copies. 

Regards 

Charlie Jerrom – Enforcement Officer (Trading Standards) 
Southwark Council | Environment, Neighbourhoods and Growth| Regulatory Services 

APPENDIX D 



 

From: McArthur, Wesley <Wesley.McArthur@southwark.gov.uk>  
Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2024 4:47 PM 
To: Regen, Licensing <Licensing.Regen@southwark.gov.uk> 
Cc: Heron, Andrew <Andrew.Heron@southwark.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Application for a premises licence: Rincon Costeno, Arch 146, Eagle 
Yard, Hampton Street, SE1 6SP (our ref': 882681) - Loc ID: 191848 - Newington 
ward 

Dear All, 

My representation is withdrawn. 

Regards, 

Wesley McArthur  
Principal Enforcement Officer - Licensing Unit 
London Borough of Southwark  
E-mail: wesley.mcarthur@southwark.gov.uk
General: licensing@southwark.gov.uk
Phone: 020 7525 5779
Switchboard: 020 7525 5000
Website: www.southwark.gov.uk
Address: Licensing, Health & Safety, Hub 1, 3rd Floor, 160 Tooley Street, SE1 2QH

From:  
Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2024 4:13 PM 
To: McArthur, Wesley <Wesley.McArthur@southwark.gov.uk>; Regen, Licensing 
<Licensing.Regen@southwark.gov.uk> 
Cc: Heron, Andrew <Andrew.Heron@southwark.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Application for a premises licence: Rincon Costeno, Arch 146, Eagle 
Yard, Hampton Street, SE1 6SP (our ref': 882681) - Loc ID: 191848 - Newington 
ward 

Dear Wesley McArthur, 

I hope this email finds you well. 

Thank you for reaching out and providing the representation regarding the above 
application for the premises licence. I have reviewed the conditions outlined in the 
attachment, and I would like to confirm that we agree to all of the conditions set out 
in the representation. 

We understand the importance of compliance with licensing regulations and 
community standards, and we are committed to ensuring that our operations meet 
these requirements. Therefore, we are happy to accept the conditions outlined in the 
representation. 
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Please proceed with withdrawing the representation, as we acknowledge and agree 
to the conditions specified therein. 

Thank you. 




